
 

 

True Mother Leaving from East Garden Tomorrow at 3PM 
 
Drissa Kone 
December 5, 2016 
 

 
 

Dear families, 

 

Thank you for the grand response we had at the True Family Values Banquet and the Manhattan Center 

event. We welcomed True Mother with our very best: the genuine love and respect we have for her. An 

extra special word of gratitude to those who traveled from afar: Mid Hudson, Kingston, Albany, Long 

Island and further Upstate. Thank you. 

 

For those who can, the word is that True Mother is leaving from East Garden on Tuesday, Dec 6 

(tomorrow) at 3PM. It would be great to have a small group gathered from 2:30PM in the afternoon at 

East Garden to say goodbye. You and your families are welcome to come. 

 

Hope to see you there! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 


